
COVID-19 Safety Policy & Precautions

All members of the STEM for Kids team are fully vaccinated against COVID-19.

In addition to this, the following precautions will be taken throughout at all

times and locations:

● Upon arrival, a temperature check will be undertaken every morning for

all staff and children.

● All staff and children will be masked at all times.

● Children will be seated on tables following physical and social distance

guidelines as recommended by the health authorities. Our classroom

area supports sufficient room for groups to maintain a physical distance

of at least 1.5 meters per child.

● Individuals accompanying children for pick-up and drop-off must be

masked.

● There will be limited resource sharing between children and necessary

measures will be taken for the same including regular sanitization of

surfaces and materials.

● Children will be advised to disinfect / wash their hands-on regular basis.

● Children will not be allowed to share meals.

● Parents will be notified immediately if a child shows any symptoms of the

disease and may not be allowed back into the camps until a negative

result is produced. Teacher’s decision in this matter will be final.

● Sufficient stocks of masks and sanitizers will be available in all our

classrooms


